
 

       tǊƛƴŎƛǇŀƭΩǎ bƻǘŜ 

Dear Students and Parents, 

Can you believe it? We are almost at the end of the school year! As the days 

are winding down, we can feel the buildup of excitement and anxiety within 

our walls. Nonetheless, we are committed to remain focus and keep going 

ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ ǿŜ ƪƴƻǿ ǘƘŀǘ ƛǘΩǎ ƴƻǘ ƻǾŜǊ Ψǘƛƭƭ ƛǘΩǎ ƻver. 

Commendation is in order for our 8th graders who have successfully 

completed middle school and will be moving on to high school. Please join 

us as we celebrate their accomplishments on Friday, June 3rd at the USF 

School of Music Concert Hall starting at 6:00 p.m.  

Parents I am inviting you to come share with your children as we honor their 

hard work in our upcoming series of awards ceremonies. YƛƴŘŜǊƎŀǊǘŜƴΩǎ 

graduation will be on Friday, June 3rd, 1st and 2nd ƎǊŀŘŜǎΩ ŀǿŀǊŘ ŎŜǊŜƳƻƴȅ 

will be on Tuesday, June 7th, and 5th grade banquet will be on Saturday 

June 4thΦ wŜƳŜƳōŜǊΣ ƛǘΩǎ ŀƭǿŀȅǎ ǿƻƴŘŜǊŦǳƭ ǘƻ ǎƘƻǿ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘŜƛǊ 

hard work means a lot to you.  

Parents, we know that the summer break is quite long and we aware that 

many students tend to fall behind after this break. To prevent this 

possibility, we are sending home summer packets with each child to keep 

them refreshed with learning. Also, I am urging you to encourage your 

children to read for at least 30 minutes daily. 

I have certainly enjoyed engaging you throughout this school year and I value that 

ȅƻǳ ŜƴǘǊǳǎǘŜŘ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ ŜŘǳŎŀǘion to us here at NSS. I assure you that we will 

continue to provide the best quality instruction and throughout the break, we will 

be taking action to upgrade our physical environment. From all of us here at NSS, 

we wish you a soulful summer break! 

Oguz Tekin 
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Ms. LeeĴs Kindergarten  

With a blink of an eyeé it has finally come near to 

the end! Every Kindergarten student had a 

different beginning: some came in with letter 

sound knowledge, some came in knowing how to 

write their name, some came in as their very first 

time in school. But, we are all leaving Kindergarten 

with the same ending: as emerging readers, 

writers, mathematicians, and ready for first grade! 

I cannot tell you how blessed I truly feel to have 

met these students and t o have had an eventful 

year with them! To watch them grow from 

recognizing letters, to sounding out letters, and 

then to 

blend them together to read. It is a year I w ill not 

forget! And I applau d you, parents! You have been 

amazing supporter s and have played vital rol s in 

your childõs academic lives! You made this happen 

and so, a celebration for you is necessary! Let us 

keep moving forward and not keep their busy 

brains stagnant throughout the summer . Letõs 

have them emerge into  greater being s! J 

 

Learning & Laughteré 



 

1st and 2nd grade Awards Ceremony 

Tuesday June 7th, 2016 

Starting: 9 a.m. 

Ms. MaysonetĴs 1st Grade 

This month has been such a joy!  

The kids are really transforming into second graders  and strong readers. Our class  was 

introduced to chapter books this month, and the kids have become super excited about 

being able to r ead them!  In Math we finished our  3D shapes chapter where we got to make 

our own shapes with marshmallows and toothpicks . The best part was eating marshmallows 

after we made them!  In S cience we got to explore all about living and non living things. We 

discovered that for things to be living they all have to grow, and they need water, air, and 

food to stay alive!   

I will truly miss learning along with t hese little scholars. I truly ap preciate how disciplined 

and respectful they have grown!  

 



 

Ms. CampbellĴs 2nd Grade 

Good bye second grade, hello third grade!  

This year has flown by and we are excited to move into the third grade. This past month 

we had the opportunity to go to Bu sch Gardens and visit all their cool animals. Thank you 

parents for volunteering and making our field trip ROCK.  End of Year Activities: Keep a 

close eye on your childõs take home folders between now and the end of the year. 

Information about end of year activities will be sent home in the next several days. The 

summer activity packet will ensure your child retains what they have learned in second 

grade. Thank you parents and students for another great year at New Springs. Have a safe 

summer! 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Mrs. LewisĴ 2nd Grade 

Wow! We really had an eventful year in 2 nd grade! On April 29 th , we went on an exciting 

educational field trip to Busch Gardens. We were all very excited as we got to see and 

somewhat interact with a number of an imals, some of whi ch we had research ed  prior to 

our trip . In the days following, each student presented their animal research poster  and 

that gave them an opportunity to show off their public speaking skills. I must say that the 

students really put a lot of effort into this activity  and so I am super proud of them!  

It was an absolute pleasure for me to work with these students this year. As usual, it is 

never easy to say goodbye but they understand that o neõs social and academic journey  is a 

continuous process. So summer, he re comes a super cool group  of thou ghtful and caring 

third graders étreat them well!  

   

 



 

Miss McGuiganĴs 3rd Grade  

Come check out our colorful caterpillars! 

These students have been practicing their 

writing through a caterpillar book report 

on Because of Winn -Dixie and would love for 

you to read them.  

They enjoyed reading a bout the relationship 

between a pet owner and a  rambunctious dog 

and made several connections to their own 

lives! In science they went to the aquarium 

and saw fish, otters, sharks, and more!   

 

They kept making connections to fish they 

have seen in Finding Nemo! What was their 

favorite part? Dissecting a squid, of course!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

5th grade 

here 

we  

come!! 

Miss Giddings 4th Grade  

This month, 4th grade completed  Book-in-a-Box. Each 

student read a book and created 8 objects to represent 

the book. We also enjoyed the Florida Aquarium! We learned about and saw a squid 

dissection. We also saw many species of fish, and petted sting rays!  

 



 

Mrs. NievesĴ 5th Grade Report 

This month our 5 th  graders went 

on a field trip to the court house. 

One of our students, Jose, was 

picked to sit in the judge õs seat! 

They were all very exciting to 

learn more about the judicial 

process. Coming up, you are 

invited to our 5th Grade 

Promotion Ceremony & Banquet  

on Saturday, June 4th @ 5 P.M.  

It will be held at the Istanbul 

Cultural center @  2166 W 

Busch Blvd, Tampa, FL 33612 . This year's theme is The I950's.  Feel free to 

come dressed in your favorite 50's style or dress clothes. We hope to see you 

there!  

Mr. AtesĴ Turkish Language Class Report 

Merhaba/Hola/Bonjour/Hallo/Habari!  

Foreign language classes made a 

huge contribution to the country 

project. Students learned new  

and interesting facts about the 

other countries and cultures.  

These projects were presented 

in the classes and the best ones 

will be shown at the international 

night.  

We hope that this kind of projects will raise  tolerance, love and respect to the 

other cultures.  

 


